Does your family benefit from the ACA, Medicaid or CHIP health coverage?
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Your story makes a difference.

The new administration and Congress are considering proposals that could harm
Utahns enrolled in health coverage through the Affordable Care Act (ACA), Medicaid
or CHIP. Are you a parent who is enrolled in one of these vital programs? Is your
child enrolled? Voices for Utah Children is currently talking with Utah families with
children that benefit from these programs, so that we can better communicate your
needs to lawmakers. Lawmakers need to know how cuts to these programs would
affect their constituents.

No long-term commitment is necessary. A member of the Voices for Utah Children
team will ask you about how these health programs have helped your family and how
your family would be affected if you lost your health coverage. If you give us
permission, we will share your story on our website, through social media, and with
lawmakers directly. Your story could be vital to saving these important programs.

You can contact Jessie Mandle, our health policy analyst, by email at
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jessie@utahchildren.org or by phone at 801-364-1182.

You can also submit your story online here.

Are you a healthcare provider with patients that benefit from the ACA, Medicaid and
CHIP? Share your story here.

For 30 years now, Voices for Utah Children has called on our state, federal and local
leaders to put children’s needs first. But the work is not done. The children of 30
years ago now have children of their own. Too many of these children are growing
up in poverty, without access to healthcare or quality educational opportunities.

How can you be involved?

Make a tax-deductible donation to Voices for Utah Children—or join our Network with
a monthly donation of $20 or more. Network membership includes complimentary
admission to Network events with food, socializing, and opportunity to meet child
advocacy experts. And don't forget to join our listserv to stay informed!

We look forward to the future of Voices for Utah Children and we hope you will be a
part of our next 30 years.

Special thanks to American Express, our "Making a Difference All Year Long"
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